Jeremiah Trinidad-Christensen

534 53rd street, Brooklyn, NY  11220       (516) 384-3481            jadedlime@hotmail.com
I am replying in response to the job posting for Extended Day/Web Services Librarian listed in the Educause Job Posting Service online web page.

I have a wealth of experience working collaboratively with a diverse population. I am reliable, self-motivated and fully confident in my abilities to handle all aspects of this job. I have extensive training working with library technologies and theory and have an excellent knowledge of computers, software, Internet, web content management, and electronic resources. 

Over the last two years at C.W. Post earning my MSLIS, I have had hands-on experience working in an academic library.  My experience includes evaluating various e-resources and computer technology related materials, assisting patrons with reference questions, designing and maintaining both the LIS library website and the Palmer department website, working with the circulation department, government documents, and the LIS library.  

I have experience assisting a professor in teaching a class on static web design, and I also have experience conducting workshops.  As you can see from my resume, I am knowledgeable in several computer languages, and have experience with various related software and operating systems.  My undergraduate degree is in social science, allowing me a broad range of subject matter from which to draw from in providing services.  Since my goal is to work in an academic library, assisting people, working with current technologies and creating a healthy learning environment, I feel working for LaGuardia Community College would be an excellent opportunity where I could apply all of my skills.

I greatly appreciate the opportunity to have my resume reviewed for this position, and look forward to hearing from you.  Please feel free to contact me regarding any questions that you may have.

Sincerely,

Jeremiah Trinidad-Christensen

